
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
20 July 2023  

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 6 Maths and English  
 
We are delighted to welcome your child to Hungerhill School. We hope that they have enjoyed transition 
week and the chance to sample Maths and English at Hungerhill.  
 
On Wednesday 5 July, all students were given a Maths booklet to support the start of their journey at 
Hungerhill School in September. We encourage all students to look at and attempt the work within the 
booklet over the summer to give them a head start when they start in September.  
 
In this booklet, there are a range of questions from key topics that the students will have seen in Year 6 and 
will be helpful for the start of Year 7. 
 
Each topic will three sections: 
 

• Introduce questions are warm-up questions to practise the basics. 

• Strengthen questions build your knowledge in key concepts. 

• Deepen questions are more challenging reasoning and problem-solving questions. 
 
There will be a grid to help students keep track the progress in each topic.  
 
The students are to bring in their booklets to their first Maths lesson to be part of a prize draw. 
 
Please see below a recommended reading list for English, again, any reading for pleasure over the summer 
will impact on future academic success as well as promoting a love of reading.  
 

Book Author  

A Shiver of Snow and Sky Lisa Lueddecke  

Flesh and Blood Chris Priestly  

I Am Malala Malala Yousafzia 

Matilda Roald Dahl 

Northern Lights  Philip Pullman  

Refugee Boy Benjamin Zephaniah 

The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas John Boyne 

The Graveyard Book Neil Gaiman 

The Princess Diaries Meg Cabot 

Toto the Ninja Cat Dermot O'Leary 



 
 

 

War Horse Michael Morpurgo 

Young Sherlock Holmes Andrew Lane  

 
We appreciate financial implications of the above so would recommend using the local library.  
 

Your sincerely 
 

   

Mrs K Scarth  
Curriculum Leader of English 

Mrs R Susca 
Curriculum Leader of Maths  

Mrs M Porter 
Maths Lead Practitioner 

 
  


